
Highland Landing Park Association 
Project: "Share The Light" 

 

I wish to purchase a plaque for application to a lighting element at the Bob Shepard Highland Landing Park. The 

lighting is either a twelve-foot tower or a three- and one-half-foot bollard outdoor light pole. The lighting will be 

manufactured locally by Selux Corporation of Highland, New York. 
 

The purchase amount for a tower plaque is $1,750. A bollard plaque purchase is in the amount of $1,000. The 

commemorative engraved plaque will have donor information as provided. The lighting will be placed in 

predetermined areas within the park. Specific lighting pole location requests will be limited to availability at the time 

of donation. We anticipate seven towers and twenty-two bollards. Units will be a first come rule basis. 
 

We are working to a completion of the lighting by December 2019 or as soon as capable. 
 

The Highland Landing Park Association will replace lost or damaged plaques that cannot be recovered for up to ten 

years from date of installation. 
 

To reserve your opportunity to participate in the "Share The Light" Project please complete the below application. 

My choice is to purchase a plaque for (please check): 
 

  a twelve foot tower at $1,750 
 

  a three and one-half foot bollard at $1,000 
 

Text for the plaque is to be (please print text for your plaque below): 

                                   

                                   

                                   
 

I’ll skip the plaque at this time but would like to help “Share the Light” or another Park need with the 

following donation: $ _______________ 

Name __________________________________ Phone ___________________________________ 

 

Address____________________________________  City/State ____________________________ 

 

Zip Code _____________   Email _____________________________________________________ 

 

Highland Landing Park Association is a 501(c)3 organization.  Your payment is considered a donation less the 

plaque cost is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. If you work for a company with a matching gifts 

program, please enclose your company’s form. Please send this form along with your check to:   

                                                                                   Highland Landing Park Association 

       P.O. Box 329 

       Highland, NY 12528 

Email: Info@highlandlandingpark.org   Web: www.highlandlandingpark.org 

 

THANK YOU! 


